
 

 

 

 

 

MEMO-VIS-BAC-2019-Aug-007 

 

 

August 14, 2019 

 

NOTICE TO POSTPONE FOR THE  

SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS 
 

IRRIGATION PROJECT (Supply and Delivery of 25 units Diesel Engine and Pump Sets) 

ITB 2019-012 

 

Please be informed that the Opening of Bids for the procurement of the Irrigation Project, scheduled on August 22, 

2019, is rescheduled on August 27, 2019; 9:30 a.m. The submission of bids will still be on August 22, 2019, 9:00 a.m. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

ATTY. IGNACIO S. SANTILLANA 

Chairperson 

Regional Bids and Awards Committee 


